
Dear sirs 

As part of improvements to non-motorised travel, the community has been seeking 

to improve foot and cycle path connections between Kimpton and Harpenden. 

One of the initiatives under consideration is the provision of a cycle path upon the 

route indicated upon the attached plan. We understand that land effected by this 

proposal is within your ownership.  

Work proposed would include the creation of a permitted bridle path. This would 

require the use of a strip of land approximately 3m wide normally along a field edge. 

Our initial enquiry is to ask if you would be happy to positively engage in this 

process.  


